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We look forward to seeing you and your family 

soon. 

GEELONG CUP DAY                          

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Please be advised that OSHC will be closed on 

the Geelong Cup Public Holiday on Wednesday 

the 25th of October, as Drysdale Primary 

School will also be closed.  We apologise for 

any inconvenience this causes. 

We will be open as normal on Melbourne Cup 

Day.  If you made your bookings for the year at 

the start of the year, then please double check 

that your child is booked in on Melbourne Cup 

Day if you need care on that day. 

With the commencement of term 4 Children will need 

to start bringing their hats to OSHC again.  We 

understand that some of the teachers don’t let the 

students take their hats home at the end of the day, so 

we suggest the families put a spare, sun smart hat (not a 

cap) in bags for use at OSHC. 

This hat does not need to be school uniform (although 

naturally still needs to be sun smart and school 

appropriate). 

UPCOMING PUPIL FREE 

DAYS 

We will be open and offering care for the 

whole day on the two Pupil Free days being 

held this term, which fall on Friday the 17th 

of November and Monday the 11th of 

December.   

Bookings are already open for these days. 

 


